
Dear Professor Mary K. Bolin,
Editor-in-Chief, Library Philosophy and Practice 

On behalf of my co-author, I am pleased to submit a new manuscript entitled “MAXQDA and its Application to LIS Research” for consideration by Library Philosophy and Practice. 
We believe that the manuscript is appropriate for publication by your world-class International Journal, Library Philosophy and Practice as this journal publishes both qualitative and quantitative types of research on issues on delayed gratification in information seeking behavior of concern to research scholars.  
It is considered that our manuscript can be a good point of departure for future studies regarding this issue in different universities around the world. Also, it can be useful for LIS professionals, library managers, higher education policy-makers and managers and makers of standards and ethics in research, practice and education in future planning of information seeking behavior and practice in India and other societies on the globe. 
Hereby I confirm that this manuscript has not been published and is not under consideration for publication elsewhere. I guarantee that I have checked that no plagiarism has occurred in the present manuscript and all original references have been read, studied, and cited. I confirm that all figures, tables, or schemes are original and are created by authors of this manuscript unless otherwise stated and then official permission has been obtained from authors and the publisher. 
I attest to the fact that all authors listed on the title page have read the manuscript, attest to the validity and legitimacy of the data and its interpretation, and agree to its submission to the Library Philosophy and Practic. I confirm that instruction for authors of this journal has been read carefully and all points are compiled for the whole manuscript. 
We have no conflicts of interest to disclose, and all authors agree with the contents of the manuscript.
Please address all correspondence concerning this manuscript to me at fm.ahamadian@gmail.com. Thank you for your consideration of this manuscript. 
Sincerely,
Corresponding Author
Seyedhadi Marjaei 
Authors: Fahimeh Ahmadianyazdi, Prof. M. Chandrashekara
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